
 

 

 

 

    07 January 2025 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Class of 2025 Leavers’ Hoody (Ref: 003/25) 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2025 Leavers’ 
Hoody for your child. 
 
We are working with Fizz Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of Leavers’ Hoodies, and are eagerly 
anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at the school. 
 
The Hoodies will have a large ‘25’ print on the back, containing the names of all students in the 
Year Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. 
 
Students can pick the college style hoody in either the colour royal blue or purple. Students will 
also have the opportunity to personalise their Hoody with a nickname should they wish, at a small 
additional cost. 
 
All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Hoody. It is essential that their orders are 
placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. 
 
To place an order, please visit the following website: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/  
 
Our School Unique ID is: 26843YR11 
 
You must place an order before 17 February 2025. I cannot stress this deadline enough, as we do 
not want anyone to be disappointed. The College will not be ordering any spare Hoodies, so if your 
child later wishes they'd ordered one once they see everyone’s Hoodies, unfortunately it will be too 
late! So please don't miss out. 
 
Other than taking delivery of the hoody, the College are not able to intervene with any mistakes on 
orders. Please make sure you have double checked your order before checkout. 
 
All orders will be delivered direct to the College and will be handed out during Leavers’ day. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,      
 
St Edward’s College Sixth Form 

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

